
Hello, Seneca 8 students!

We hope you all enjoyed your summer vacation. Your teachers are excited to begin this new school
year with each and every one of you! Before we all get together in person, here is some important
information.

COMMUNICATION

Your Seneca 8 teachers, house principal, counselor, and social worker can be reached at the following
email addresses and rooms at FMS:

Mr. Tuxbury tuxburyl@guilderlandschools.net Language Arts, Room 452
Mr. Duesler dueslerm@guilderlandschools.net Social Studies, Room 451
Ms. Judge judgem@guilderlandschools.net Math, Room 453
Mrs. Ford fordj@guilderlandschools.net Science, Room 405
Mrs. Antidormi antidormis@guildlerlandschools.net Special Education (Co-teach Math/Sci), Room 454
Mr. Kramek kramekm@guilderlandschools.net Special Education (Co-teach LA/SS), Room 454

Mrs. Willetts willettsk@guilderlandschools.net House Principal
Ms. Jager jagerc@guilderlandschools.net House Counselor
Mrs. Rader raderc@guilderlandschools.net House Social Worker

Mark Your Calendars

8th Grade Open House Night will take place on Wednesday, September 20th. We look forward to
working with our students’ parents and guardians!

We look forward to a strong start
with the FMS Class of 2024!

Mrs. Antidormi, Mr. Duesler, Mrs. Ford, Mrs. Futia, Ms. Judge, Mr. Kramek, Ms. Mule, Mr. Tuxbury
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